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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1796 allows the State Board of Education to exempt a teacher from taking a subject area 

exam if the teacher has an advanced degree in the subject that is substantially comparable to the 

content on the subject area exam. There will be a handful of applicants that will not need to take 

an OSAT because of their master's degree so the agency will not receive that part of their testing 

fee.  

 

FY’22 Impact: Minimal to none 

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal to none 
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